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Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As the weather is warming up please could you make sure that your child 
has sun cream applied before they come to school. It is also important that 
they come to school with a sun hat and a named water bottle. 
We have our trip to Birdworld on Monday 1st July! Please don’t forget a 
packed lunch for your child (unless you have requested a packed lunch 
from school) and a water bottle. Thank you.  
English 

In English this week we have continued with our book: One day on our Blue 
Planet. The children have made their own non-fiction booklets. They have 
written about South America, the Amazon rainforest and the black spider 
monkey that lives there. The children have also created a front cover, 
contents page and blurb! We were very impressed with what the children 
did. Well done!  

Maths 

In Maths this week, we have continued learning about the place value of 
numbers to 100. We began the week by comparing numbers to 100 using 
dienes. We were able to use the inequality signs (<, > and =) to compare 2 
numbers or more. Then we moved on to ordering numbers up to 100 
followed by finding one more and one less of a number. We ended our 
place value topic by using our number bonds to 10 to find our number 
bonds to 100. 
Topic 

In Science this week the children have been looking at animals, in particular 
animals we keep as pets. The children have thought about how we look 
after a pet and what they need (e.g. food, water etc.) and designed a 
poster.  

In Indoor PE this week we have been practicing two new country dances. All 
the children have worked together really well and remembered some quite 
tricky moves!  
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Deputy  
Headteacher’s  

Award 
 

Cornflower 

Ava 

Lucas 

Foxglove 

Toby S 

Emily 

Lavender 

Arisha 

Morgan 

 

Books  

We are sending the English and Maths books home this weekend. In Cornflower’s, and 
Foxglove’s English books there will be a non-fiction booklet about South America that the 

children have written - please ensure that this is returned with the book.  

Please could everything be bought back to school by Tuesday 2nd  July. Thank you. 
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